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NEWSLETTER Friday 19th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Well, time is flying! It’s been a busy couple of weeks~ but we’ve had a lot of fun since we’ve been back! Read on to 

see what’s been happening at school. 
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ATTENDANCE AND SAFEGUARDING 

Our Safeguarding Lead is Jill Ryder and our Deputy Safeguarding Lead is 

Miss Barlow. If you are concerned about a child’s safety or wellbeing 

please contact the school or in non-school hours contact MASH on0345 

155 1071 

 

Attendance:   

(Our school target is 96.8%) 

 

Whole school 94.3% 

Class 1 92.2% 

Class 2 96% 

Class 3 95.8% 

Class 4  92.2% 

Well done to class 2!   96%  



RED NOSE DAY  

Do take a look at Facebook to see how the children joined the 

fun, wearing something red to mark red nose day 2021. 

We raised £148.70!!! 

WELLBEING: Books to 

support wellbeing  

In preparation for Class One 

returning to school I purchased 

some books to support children 

with working through their emotions & dealing with any worries and anxieties they 

might be experiencing. We shared these last week and this led to some interesting & 

meaningful discussions. Story books, even for older children, can be a powerful 

way of exploring a whole range of issues. These include feelings & emotions, 

compassion & empathy, differences & similarities, identity, confidence & self-

esteem. I have a brilliant list of books that is too long to list here, but if you would 

like a recommendation of a book to deal with a particular issue/theme I can provide 

some suggestions!  

These are two that I shared with Class One last week & can highly recommend (for 

children aged 4-7 years)  

Mrs Field  

   
FaB & COLLECTIVE WORSHIP 

Over the past two weeks the children have enjoyed seeing some familiar faces in their 

class Collective Worship. Helen Sands, from Open the Book, and Rev. Tom & Rev. 

Laura have kindly all made recordings for us. Watching these is a 

wonderful way of staying connected with our church community. 

We’ve had the opportunity to explore and reflect on International 

Women’s Day and one of our core Christian Values – trust.  

All classes are currently learning about Salvation in their FaB 

lessons, developing a deeper understanding of why Easter is 

considered the most important Christian festival. 

COMING UP 

Thursday 1st April: end of term 2pm finish 

That’s all the news for now. Have a good weekend 

 

 


